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An important message about 
our response to COVID-19

The health and safety of our staff and students is of the utmost importance to our school. 

We have implemented a range of measures to help keep our school community healthy 
and reduce the spread of infection and illness. Some simple measures we ask that you 
adopt include: 

Stay home  
if you’re sick 
If you have been unwell – with symptoms 
such as high temperature, cough, sore 
throat, and/or shortness of breath – please 
don’t visit our school. Contact our office to 
speak to one of our staff. 

Maintain a  
healthy distance
For the health and wellbeing of our staff  
and students, please stand at least 1.5 metres 
apart while waiting in our office. Our visitors 
are encouraged to wait outside for their turn 
to speak with our office staff. We are also 
applying distancing requirements across all 
areas of the school as is reasonable  
and practicable. 

Increase hygiene 
practices 

Clean your hands regularly and thoroughly. 
Cover your cough or sneeze with your 
elbow or a tissue. Dispose of  
tissues properly. 

Thank you for  
your patience 
We know this is a difficult time, but we  
are doing all we can to support our staff  
and students. 

We appreciate your patience and support 
while we work together to minimise the 
impact of COVID-19 in our community. 
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Please use hand sanitiser


